
Notification  September 2019 Rail 

 

 

For further information: 

Call: 1300 080 834 

Email: dpti.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au 

Visit: www.dpti.sa.gov.au/grep 

Gawler Rail Electrification Project 
Works Notification  

 

As part of the Gawler Rail Electrification Project, survey works will be undertaken on Torrens Road, 

Ovingham. 

Location: Torrens Road, between Picton and Guthrie Streets, including the rail crossing (refer to map). 

Commencing: Thursday 19 September 2019, for one day (weather permitting). 

Workhours: Between 9am and 1pm. 

Activities: Survey works at the Torrens Road rail crossing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Traffic Management: Traffic on Torrens Road will be reduced to a single lane in each direction under traffic 

management. Signage will be in place to advise motorists of changed conditions. 

More information: To sign up for traffic updates, please contact the Project Information Line on 1300 080 

834 or email your contact details to dpti.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au. 

For more information about rail maintenance works, to access the rail maintenance activity calendar and to 

register to receive night works notifications in digital form, please visit www.dpti.sa.gov.au/worksnotification. 

Follow www.facebook.com/DPTISA for project updates, or contact the Project Team on 1300 080 834. 

Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken. 
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